Tucker Free Library Minutes
Extraordinary Meeting

June 1, 2017
7:00 p.m.

Present: Patti Osgood, Jamie Ramsey, John Capuco, Deb Kreutzer and Lynn Piotrowicz — Library Director.

A special TFL Board meeting was called at the request of the Azalea Park Riverwalk Project Committee.
Jenn McCourt and Susan Adams, representing the Committee, presented the “Conceptual Stormwater
Treatment Plan” prepared by Streamworks, PLLC. The Board unanimously agreed to support the plan
and provided the Committee with a letter to the Henniker Board of Selectmen so stating.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 p.m.

Next/Regular meeting - June 20, 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Deb Kreutzer



